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Petrobras on candidates nominated by preferred
shareholders for the Board of Directors

Rio de Janeiro, March 10, 2022 — Petréleo Brasileiro S.A. - Petrobras, under the terms of the Oficio
Circular/Anual-2022-CVM/SEP, informs that it has received the nomination of a candidate for the
Board of Directors, representing the holders of preferred shares, whose election will take place in the
Annual General Meeting of April 13, 2022.

Investment funds managed by Navi Capital Administradora e Gestora de Recursos Financeiros Ltda.,
Tavola Capital Gestao de Recursos Ltda, Kapitalo Investimentos LTDA and Kapitalo Ciclo Gestora de
Recursos Financeiros LTDA have nominated the following candidate:

Candidate Name Position

Member of the Board of Directors

Marcelo Mesquita de Siqueira Filho representing preferred shareholders

Respecting the terms of Instrugdo CVM 481/09, the candidate's name will be included in the Distance
Voting Ballot.

Below is the resume of the nominated candidate:

Marcelo Mesquita de Siqueira Filho. Mr. Marcelo Mesquita has a degree in economics from Pontificia
Universidade Catélica do Rio de Janeiro (PUC-Rio), in French studies from the University of Nancy Il
and in OPM (Owner/President Management) from Harvard Business School. He is a founding partner
of Leblon Equities (since 2008) and co-manager of equity funds and private equity investments. He
has approximately 30 years of experience in the Brazilian stock market, having worked at UBS Pactual
for 10 years and Banco Garantia for 7 years. At UBS Pactual, he was co-responsible for the Capital
Markets and Equities areas and responsible for the Company Analysis and Strategic area. At Banco
Garantia, he was an analyst for commodities companies and Investment Banker. Since 2016, he has
been an independent Board Member of Petrobras elected by minority shareholders.
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